
Dear Parents and Carers,
I hope you all had a lovely Easter, a joyous Passover and blessed Eid. I also hope you had a
restful break; the weather was unpredictable but the sun did appear at the start of this week.
I hope it continues through the Trinity term as we’ve a busy calendar of events, many of
which are outdoors.
Nursery News
Thank you to all the nursery parents who attended the parents meeting last night, the
PowerPoint presentation and photo montage are available online. It was lovely to share the
evening with you and tell you all about the EXCELLENT education and care we provide for
the youngest members of the school community. We have welcomed some new children this
term and are busy preparing the older children for their transitions to Reception classes in
September. The story of the Rainbow Fish has been shared this week, it’s a tale about how
learning to share leads to making many friends. The children's colourful creative fish have
made an eye-catching display.
PTA Bunny Drive
The hall was filled with children after school today for a fun-filled Bunny Drive. I remember
going to beetle drives when I was a small child and it brought back lots of fond memories. It’s
great to see an engaging activity with zero technology required. Thank you for supporting
PTA events, these contributions enrich school life.
PTA Meeting - Wednesday 26th April
You’re all invited to a morning next Wednesday, 8.30am-9.30am. There’ll be refreshments in
the Cedar Hub and an opportunity to discuss PTA ideas and events for the future as well as
elect officials for 2023/24. Please add Saturday 29th to your diaries if you can help
contribute at the DIY SOS Mud Kitchen Big Build! Don;t forget to check out the PTA pages
on the website; they’re great! www.st-peters.org.uk/parent-information/pta
Parent-Teacher Consultations
Reception to Year 6 parents will have received a ParentMail about parent-teacher
consultations. Please ensure you complete this form if you’d like to discuss your child’s
progress in person, online or over the phone. We’ll do our best to accommodate your day
and time requests.
Club Confirmations
Clubs are as busy as ever and they start next week! Skateboarders don’t need to bring
anything (unless they have their own kit, which is fine). Cookery Club need an apron and a
tupperware/tin, sports clubs need to be in sports kit and orchestra children need to
remember their instruments. Children can bring their own ukuleles to Ukulele Club but this is
not essential. I apologise that not everyone got to do their first choice club; cookery appears
to be so keen for Year 3 that we’re going to put on some cookery lessons especially for
them.
Summer Uniform
This is a reminder to order your summer uniform. We’ll return in Summer uniform on
Tuesday 2nd May.
Summer Holiday Club News!
I can reveal that we will be running several weeks of Summer holiday clubs this year. There
will be a ParentMail with more information coming soon but be assured that we have a
fun-packed calendar of activities. Dates will be released very soon.

http://www.st-peters.org.uk/parent-information/pta


Year 5 and 6 parents are reminded to complete the Govilon consent letter ASAP which went
home today please. Finally, I hope the glorious weather continues for the weekend and you
have an enjoyable St George’s Day with no dragons in sight!
Regards,
Mr Thomas
Headteacher
Here is next week's menu: www.st-peters.org.uk/menu

http://www.st-peters.org.uk/menu

